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State Fire Marshal Budget

Non responsible party fund

• The Governor recommends updating the non responsible party fund to 
include all state emergency response teams. This will add the Urban Search 
and Rescue & Minnesota Air Rescue Teams.

• Teams are local fire departments and State Trooper, contracted through the 
State Fire Marshal office.

• Funds have been provided from the Fire Safety Account for incidents when 
a responsible party cannot be located and billed for services.

• Definition of Urban Search and Rescue updated to match nationally 
recognized language.
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OJP Budget 

Crime Victim Services-$10 million
• The Governor recommends an additional $10 million dollar investment for crime victim service funding.

• OJP granted out approximately $63 million dollars for crime victim services last fall. This investment helped 
address a decrease in federal funding and was able to keep stable funding for services across Minnesota until 
October 2025.

• OJP has heard from multiple organizations that additional funding is needed as the cost of providing 
services continues to grow.

Youth Intervention Programs
• The Governor recommends allowing up to 10% of Youth Intervention Program funding to be used for grant 

administration and financial compliance requirements.
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